
From: Routh, Billy <brouth@hsblawfirm.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Mottel, HaleyHaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov
Date: 6/2/2016 2:22:09 PM

Subject: H.3891

Re: Support of H.3891

H.3891 which deals with Vehicle Licensing Fees on rental vehicles is on its way to your office. Copper Dome
Strategies represents United Rentals - the nation's largest heavy equipment rental company. We became a part of 
this bill when the original bill passed by the House inadvertently deleted some language in the code relating to the 
heavy equipment surcharge. As a result, with worked closely with the rental cars companies and the Department of 
Revenue on this bill. All parties supported the bill now before the governor and there was no opposition.

We are hopeful the governor will sign the bill into law. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any 
questions or concerns about this bill. Many thanks!

Billy Routh | Copper Dome Strategies, LLC
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